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Funding Provisions of Prescription Monitoring Programs*

States that receive all or part of their

PMP funding through licensing and other

fees

States that may allow funding through

licensing and other fees

States that explicitly exclude licensing

and other fees from funding

* This information is derived from the state PMP statutes and does not include any information that might be found in the state licensing statutes.
1Vermont specifically excludes licensing and other fees from practitioners, but does partially fund the PMP through fees assessed to pharmaceutical

manufacturers.  2Ohio allows licensing and other fees from pharmacists, pharmacy interns, and certain distributors of dangerous drugs, but specifically

prohibits the imposition of a fee on prescribers.
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States that collect fees from certain

individuals but exclude fees from others


